888 Washington Boulevard P.O. Box 10152 Stamford, CT 06904-2152 Telephone: (203) 977-4874

Hearing Minutes - March 5, 2018

In attendance were:

Chairman, George Sessa, Ralph Loglisci, Raymond W. Leyden, Larry Ginsberg, Richard Agatstein, Sue Greene, Clerk and Prisca Lin, Assistant Clerk.

The meeting began at 5:00 P.M. Hearings were conducted as scheduled.

After the hearings, Mr. George Sessa suggested that due to the projected Nor'easter, we should re-schedule all the hearings on Wednesday, March 7, 2018 to the following week. All the board members agreed. As a result, we might need to add hearings to Thursday, March 15 before deliberations begin. And we will continue to deliberate on Tuesday, March 20, 2018 if needed.

The meeting concluded at 9:20 P.M.

Respectfully submitted:

Sue Greene, Clerk

Prisca Lin, Assistant Clerk